
When the Power Goes Out Unexpectedly 

Common in Guatemala, the voltage provided by the 

electric utility can be low, just right, high, or off. 

For Robin and me (and other missionaries 

worldwide), we can find that the connection to our 

source of spiritual power may also be high, just 

right, low, or off. Even though we have started out 

strong in this first quarter of 2023, we are aware 

that there is still the lion’s share of the year to be 

about our Father’s work harvesting souls for the 

Kingdom. We invite each of you to join us in 

prayer, giving, and encouragement to help keep us 

connected to our Holy Spirit power source! 

Sewing Classes Commence 

Robin began her 1st quarter sewing outreach 

with a “getting to know you” session where 

students shared something about themselves 

and their home. These Bible Institute students 

also got to the explore projects and equipment 

they will be using in the months to come. 

 

 

Staying connected to the Source....... 

 

Looking forward to new skills and new friendships 

 

  

Martinez Missionary Mail (1ST Quarter 2023) 

Chuck & Robin Martinez, SGSP Mission Directors- Guatemala 



  

 

Missionary Conference 

Ministering outward to a community is second nature for 

missionaries, taking time to personally recharge and 

refresh, well, not so much. Conference speakers 

reminded us that to do the work of the Kingdom 

effectively, we must allow for these times to avoid 

burnout. Good advice! We did cheat a bit while resting by 

networking with prospective ministries that may benefit 

from aviation services. 

Coming To a City Near You! 
Chuck & Robin, SGSP Aviation Ministries, Guatemala 

founding directors are headed stateside. We are set 

to visit 4 states reconnecting with supporters, 

family, and friends. We expect to put on a lot of 

miles and want to give our personal thanks to 

several that have already opened their homes, 

provided loaner vehicles, funds, and networked 

appointments to share the mission and vision of 

SGSP Aviation Ministries, Inc.  

 

 

 

SGSP Aviation came into being, not because it was 

easy, but because the Spirit of the Lord directed it be 

done! --Chuck Martinez 

 

A Growing Need 

Chuck & Robin already had 12 years of mission 

aviation experience in Guatemala when the Spirit of 

the Lord directed that we establish a work that 

connects the power of aviation to the widest 

possible segment of ministries to speed the Gospel, 

relief, and compassion to the people of Guatemala. 

And so, in 2018 Serving God by Serving His People 

(SGSP) Aviation Ministries was created. Your faithful 

prayer, giving, and encouragement ensures that we 

continue to “Give Wings to Good Works” 

Value Added 
Giving is not always in finances. There is 

great value in giving of your talent and skill. 

If you communicate well on paper or in 

person, volunteer to use your gifting to 

raise awareness on behalf of SGSP Aviation 

Ministries, Inc. The work of the ministry is 

not always on the field. Sometimes it’s right 

from your kitchen table. Interested? Email: 

talk2us@sgsp-aviation.org 

 

 

 


